	
	
	




The HHS math department’s goal for the retake/correction process is to encourage and ensure mastery of math curriculum that allows students to move forward with their learning.  The current retake/correction process is not serving this goal.  To that end for the second semester of academic school year 2024-2025, the following changes are effective immediately.

Students may retake ONLY ONE summative assessment (chapter test) for full credit PER SEMESTER.  The retake must be completed within three weeks from the date of the original test is entered in Power School.  Preparedness for the retake will be at the teacher’s discretion, will include additional practice session(s) outside of class time, and will include the requirement that all class homework for the unit has been completed. Retakes must be taken outside of class and scheduled with the teacher. Retake scores will replace the original test score.  

In addition to the opportunity of a retake, the student’s score on the Semester Test can replace the lowest unit test score of the semester.  The replacement grade will be completed by the teacher but will not lower a student’s overall grade. The Semester Test will continue to count as their semester test score worth 20% of their semester grade. 

	
	
	



